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Thank you, Mr. President.

The Republic of Korea welcomes the delegation of Norway and appreciates its commitment to implementing recommendations from its last review. My delegation welcomes the new National Escalation Plan against Violence and Abuse against children and domestic violence. We also commend Norway’s ongoing efforts to foster an inclusive environment for indigenous peoples and national minorities, including enhanced Sami language and cultural protections.  

With this in mind, the Republic of Korea recommends the following:

1. Continue efforts to combat hate speech and hate crimes both online and offline through capacity building within law enforcement and raising public awareness; 

2. Sustain and further promote gender equality in education and the labor market to empower women across all sectors, strengthening their participation and leadership opportunities;

3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Step up efforts to ensure fair and efficient asylum procedures, maintaining humane practices and facilitating family reunification.  

We wish Norway a successful review. 

I thank you.  
*   *   *
